
Student Notices 
Friday, May 3rd, 2024 

 

Announcement 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Good morning Sharks! A reminder as our mental health week continues: Taking a moment to relax and do what you 
love is crucial for your mental well-being. Whether it’s reading, sports, or art, make time for what makes you smile. 

'Self-care is how you take your power back.' – Lalah Delia" 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attention all students, please be reminded that all Awards related forms/submissions are due by 4:00pm today! Do not 
miss the deadline! 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
If you are interested in helping with painting, or working backstage for the drama production at the end of May, please 
come to a short meeting in the theatre at lunch on Monday, May 6. 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 


